
24 June 2018 

Dear Klein Windhoek Squash Club, 

It is with regret that I am writing to inform you of my decision to resign my position on the Klein 

Windhoek Squash Club Committee, effective immediately. 

My other commitments have become too great for me to be able to fulfill the requirements of my 

position, and I feel it is best for me to make room for someone with the time and energy to devote to 

the club. 

It has been a pleasure being a part of the Klein Windhoek Squash Club and I assure you that the club, as 

much as the sport, remains very close to my heart. I therefor urge everyone interested in taking over 

this role, to attend an extra ordinary meeting on Thursday 02 August 2018, 18:00 at the Klein Windhoek 

Squash Club. 

If I can be of any assistance during the time it will take to fill the position, please don't hesitate to ask. 

Best regards 

Roland Ludwig 


